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18 new apprentices at Mitsubishi HiTec Paper  

Bielefeld – August 19, 2022 

Good training has always been a tradition at Mitsubishi HiTec Paper. At the beginning of August, 18 new 

apprentices started their careers. At the Bielefeld and Flensburg mills, the young talents are being trained as paper 

technologists, machine and plant operators, industrial mechanics, electronics technicians for industrial engineering, 

electronics technicians for automation technology and cutting machine operators. This means that 42 young talents 

are now undergoing their training at Mitsubishi HiTec Paper. 

We extend a warm welcome to all the new apprentices!  

 

 
 

The new apprentices at the Flensburg and Bielefeld plant.  
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